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Date: December 6, 2024 

Dear Parents,  
 
We would like to take this moment to express our heartfelt gratitude for 
the partnership we share as we approach the conclusion of an action-
packed Term 1. It has been truly inspiring to witness our students buzzing 
with energy, tapping into their potential, and showcasing their remarkable 
skills across various academic and co-curricular activities. 
 
Our dedicated teachers have made this term vibrant, and we feel 
honoured to be on this journey of progress together! 
 
Currently, our winter assessments are in full swing, with the lower phases 
already completed. Our teachers are working diligently to evaluate and 
moderate our students' progress, ensuring that each child receives the 
attention and support they deserve. We genuinely appreciate your 
encouragement during this pivotal time! 
 
Looking ahead, we are thrilled to announce that our Primary Sports Day 
events are just around the corner, scheduled for next week! Additionally, 
the school will celebrate "International Day" on Thursday, followed by our 
FS students taking centre stage to present their "Winter Concert" on 
Friday. Your presence will undoubtedly enhance the spirit of these 
events! 
 
As a friendly reminder, please ensure that term fees are settled promptly. 
Access to Term 1 report cards will be restricted until outstanding fees are 
cleared. Should you have any questions or need assistance, please feel 
free to reach out to our accounts team via this email. 
 
accounts@arabunityschool.ae 
 
 

mailto:reception@arabunityschool.ae
http://www.arabunityschool.ae/
mailto:accounts@arabunityschool.ae


 

 

                      +971 4 288 6226 
          reception@arabunityschool.ae 
          5 3A St., Al Mizhar 1, Dubai, UAE    
          www.arabunityschool.ae 

 

 
 

 
 
 

Activities Next Week 
 

 

 
Wishing you a delightful weekend filled with quality family time and joy! 
 
 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Susan Rubin Varghese 
Deputy Principal  
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